



Martha's Vineyard Land Bank Commission

January 26, 2017

Martha's Vineyard Commission Post Office Box 1447 Oak Bluffs, Massachusetts 02557

Dear commissioners,

I am writing, on behalf of the land bank commission, regarding the proposal to designate as a special way the Road to Jericho Way, also known as Manter's Path.

Such designation is a critical protection for those old ways that are integral to trail planning. A few other ways in this part of West Tisbury have been so designated and it is important to bring the Road to Jericho Way under this umbrella.

Thank you.

Yours very truly,

James Lengyel

Executive Director